MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL PRECEPT MEETING HELD
IN THE COMMUNITY CENTRE at 6.30pm on 6 JANUARY 2020
Present: 
Chairman: J. Metcalfe

Cllr. J. Emsley



Cllr. C Lis OBE


Cllr.  J. Mckenzie


Cllr. S. Brash


Cllr. A. Weller


Cllr. D. McGonnigal

Cllr. M. Howson


Cllr. G. Gaunt

1. To review the effectiveness of the system of internal controls – The risk analysis document updated from last year’s meeting had been circulated to members before the meeting.  After discussion it was proposed by Cllr. Emsley, seconded by Cllr. McGonnigal and agreed to approve the current system of internal controls, as these were regarded to be sufficient to the purpose.

2. To review and monitor current fund balances – A note of the current fund balances together with an estimate of their levels at the end of the financial year had been prepared by the Clerk and circulated to members prior to the meeting.  After discussion it was agreed that the General Fund should be decreased in the next financial year from £59000 to £54000, and the Lighting Fund increased by £5000 to cover proposed street lighting upgrades.  It was also agreed to continue to set aside an annual amount of £5000 from the General Fund towards the play area refurbishment.

3. To review staff salaries – It was agreed to increase all staff wages in line with the increase in inflation current at the beginning of the next financial year in April 2020, at which period the increase will be applied to staff salaries. 
3. To set the Precept for 2020/21 After considering the budget estimate figures provided by the Clerk it was proposed by Cllr. Metcalfe, seconded by Cllr. McGonnigal and agreed by the meeting

that the precept for 2020/21 should remain unchanged from the previous year at £94000.  This would be split as follows: £54000 General Fund, £15000 Lighting Fund, and £25500 in the Community Fund.
There being no further business the Chairman concluded the Precept Meeting and commenced the Parish Council meeting at 7pm.
